THE DUFFERIN MARSH NATURE CONNECGCTION

SCHOMBERG

JOIN US FOR

A GUIDED WALK
TO HEAR THE FROGS

MEET AT THE DUFFERIN MARSH
BULLETIN BOARD ON DR. KAY
DRIVE IN SCHOMBERG

SATURDAY
MAY 2
8:00 PM

EVENT IS FREE!

But donations are much appreciated and
put to good use in marsh maintenance.

For more information or to join the Dufferin Marsh Committee contact

Mary Asselstine, Environmental Stewardship Co-ordinator, Township of King
office 905-833-5321 x 5226 or home 905 939-7544 P

or visit our website ING

WWW.DUFFERINMARSMH.CA



